THE SUPERIOR O1L COMPANY

MIDLAND, TEXAS

Midland, Texas

Mr. A. R. Kendrick

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 697

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Kendrick:

In answer to your letter of July 25, 1956 regarding our TWO
Sloan wells with like names 1n Canyon Largc, please accept
the following explanation.

The Superior - Alberta Sloan-Government #1-12, Section 12,
25N, 6W was staked using the entire lease nanme. The

Superior - Sloan et al-Government #1-12, Section 12, 2N,

6W was staked using the name Sloan et al to help differentiate
between the two wells. Unfortunately, the Sloan et al-
Government #1-12 followed directly after the other well in
our drilling prograum.

Here in this office, we have to keep close tab on all paper
work regarding these two wells to keep the charges properly
appointed.

I hope I have clarified the situation.
Yours truly,
THE SUPERIOR OIL COMPANY
Wm. J. Mathis

Petroleum Engineer
WIM/ws




